
DATE:  Tuesday, November 20, 2018 
TIME:  4:00 p.m. 
LOCATION: Room 113 

SAC MEETING MINUTES 

Mission Statement  

To provide students with a challenging program which emphasizes scientific inquiry, critical thinking, 

understanding of mathematical concepts and effective communication using innovative, reform- based 

instructional methods in a stimulating and nurturing environment that fosters maximum student 

achievement. 

Call to Order Jen Sizemore, Seconded Krystle Hubble 

 Meeting called to order at 4:12 p.m. 

 Attendee Names: 

Dr. Julie Cady, Tom Armstrong,  Jennifer Sizemore, Krystle Hubble, , Amie Lynch, Michelle 

Norcross, Staci Wallace 

Approval of Minutes from 10/23/2018 

Motion to accept Krystle Hubble, Staci Wallace seconded. 

Old Business: 

Sip Plan- approved and submitted to VCS website 
School Recognition of funds – submitted to CSA and District on 11/19/2018 
Turf will be affixed to the field and painted one color over Thanksgiving break.   
 
 

New Business:  
 
             Bricks Fundraiser 

 Bricks purchased will be laid in the Memory Garden Area.   

 PTSO will continue to advertise the Bricks fundraiser 

 After Thanksgiving break, PTSO and Mr. Armstrong will meet to discuss advertising 
the fundraiser. 

 Once the bricks are laid, hope is that more will be purchased after students and 
parents can visualize the legacy bricks. 

 Funds raised will go towards outdoor improvements. 
o Decking for Middle School area 
o Benches 
o Playground equipment – geared towards intermediate age students 

 Administration will confirm any restrictions for playground 
equipment. 

o Shade Structures for fields. 

 Goal would be to begin installation over Winter Break. 
 
 
 
 



 
Light Up Viera Parade 

 VCS will be participating again, and will have a float. 

 PTSO will be assisting with advertising the parade on their website. 
 
 
Lunch Room Concerns 

 Mr. Orlando inquired about student lunches and noise levels.   

 Administration relayed that the cafeteria can get very loud at times and students are          
reminded to speak without yelling. 

  
PTSO Movie Night 
 

 Mrs. Sizemore inquired if the PTSO should hire security for the movie night on 
December 7, 2018. 

 Dr. Cady suggested that at least one officer should be onsite for the event as done in 
years past.  

 
 
Jennifer Sizemore motioned to adjourn the meeting, Krystle Hubble seconded. 
Meeting adjourned 5:00 p.m.   
 
  
 


